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May 22, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Re: Portable Installation at Spring Valley 
 
With the recent decision to keep Gr. 7 students at Spring Valley next year, we are in the process of 
creating additional space at the current site to accommodate increased student numbers. 
 
In the short-term, we will be adding one additional portable to the Spring Valley site. This portable 
will be installed over the summer and available for students in September 2020.  
 
We appreciate your continued patience and understanding. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school office at 905.627.7822 or by email at springvalley@hwdsb.on.ca.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean Malcolmson 
Principal 
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